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Measure Description: 
Eliminates lottery system for vessel permits in ocean troll salmon fishery. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife (ODFW) 
 
Summary of Revenue Impact:  See Analysis 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact:  See Analysis 
 
 
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis: 
The measure eliminates the lottery system for vessel permits in ocean troll salmon fishery and 
eliminates provisions restricting transfer of certain vessel permits in ocean troll salmon fishery. 
 
The revenue impact is indeterminate. The number of permits no longer issued as a result of this 
measure is unknown. The Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife (ODFW) estimates 30 to 55 permits 
would not be issued annually with a potential revenue loss of between $10,000 and $20,000 per year. 
 
There is a minimal expenditure impact to ODFW as a result of this measure. 


